
  

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

WALGETT SHIRE COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED ORDINARY 

MEETING 
  
An Ordinary meeting of Walgett Shire Council has been rescheduled to be held in the Council 
Chambers 77 Fox Street, Walgett on Monday, 30th May 2022 commencing at 11.00am. 
  
Council's business agendas and minutes are published on the Council website at 
www.walgett.nsw.gov.au 
  
The meeting will be open to the public and subject to the conditions listed in the Public Health Order 
that is current for that day. 
  
The open Ordinary Council meeting will be recorded, with the recording made publicly available from 
Council’s website. 
  
Michael Urquhart 
General Manager 
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